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However, it may be that the baggage belt failure was due to an overload of the system because
the ground handling company (contracted by the airline) had not provided enough staff to off-
load bags.

Conclusion

Perth Airport is generally supportive of the Federal Government’s proposal for an Aviation
Industry Ombuds Scheme but is also mindful of the need for the scheme to be targeted and
efficient, while avoiding scope creep.

The key consumer driver behind the proposed scheme has been the failure of airlines to
provide timely and full refunds of airfares in the event of cancelled or significantly delayed
flights.

There must be a tightly focussed complaint eligibility criteria to avoid the scheme being bogged
down by frivolous or unreasonable complaints.

Remedies should be strictly limited to refunds of monies paid to either airlines or airports and
be determined in accordance with the conditions of carriage or relevant consumer law.

The Ombuds Scheme should play a leading role in ensuring these limits are understood by
consumers, thereby ensuring consumer expectations of the scheme remain reasonable.

The costs imposed by the scheme should not be disproportionately carried by airports.

Perth Airport would welcome the opportunity to provide further information on our submission
if required and we look forward to ongoing consultation of this important policy proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Brown
GENERALMANAGER CORPORATE AFFAIRS
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